Parnijit Singh

From: henry raine. [
Sent: 12 October 2021 20:32

To: Nora-Andreea Constantinescu

Cc: Planning Planning; Stephen Stark (ClIr)
Subject: 2021/3494/P, Netley Cottage and Grove Lodge

Dear Miss Constantinescu,

| refer to the above application.

We live at 2 Upper terrace and wanted to register our strong objections to the development for a number of
reasons:

First, we do not believe that there is any public benefit to this proposal.Indeed, the opposite since it removes an
additional free standing dwelling;

Secondly, the owner has made no attempt to consult with any of us as to this proposal;

Thirdly,the owner has already filed an application -rejected- to construct a pool house in the grounds of Netley
Cottage. We strongly believe that this latest application is in effect a back door to attempt to do just that.

| would be most grateful if you could take this objection into consideration.
Yours sincerely

Henry and Rosalind Raine



